
St. Leon Armenian School Living Museum Friday, March 312, 2023 
 
 Our school’s firs Living Museum program.  Under the guidance of our Culture Teacher, 
Haykanush Melkonyan, students were given a list of notable Armenians around the world.  They 
chose the person they wished to represent.  They researched their person and for the presentation, 
“dressed the part”.  Each had a sticker that said “Press to Play”.  Parents who attended had to 
press the sticker to have the student start the presentation.  It was a great, fun evening enjoyed by 
all.  Students, parents, teachers, and guests learned so much about the notable Armenians 
represented and students expanded their knowledge and pride in being Armenian. 
 

       
 

     
 

     



       
 

       
 


